i Office of the City Clerk Ronaid D. Leonhardt

Ji;n Cwezarski
www.milwaukeae.gov Beputy Sity Slerk
July 11, 2007
Gerald P. Lucas
N69 W13127 Harding Dr.

Menomonee Falls, WI 53051
Dear Mr. Lucas:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, June 28, 2007 the City's Public Safety Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your
failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing
date.

On Wednesday, July 11, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an
affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City
Hall.

Sincerely,

Tn
RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
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